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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert Mclean < Robert.Mclean.362873641@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :38 PM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Robert McLean 
13 731 Riverpath Grove Dr 
Orlando, FL 32826 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

eugene.ballard@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eugene Ballard 
< eugene.ba Ila rd@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :26 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Eugene Ballard 
Longwood, FL 32779 
eugene.ballard@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert McLean < Robert.McLean.362873641@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :35 PM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools -not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Robert McLean 
13 731 Riverpath Grove Dr 
Orlando, FL 32826 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

John Friedel <1usechng51@hotmail.com> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :25 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

John Friedel 

Mr John Friedel 
lusechngS l@hotmaii.com 

6365 Seminole Terrace 
Margate, Florida 33063 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

man4a1lcsides@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gerald Becker 
< man4allcsides@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:20 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I am in support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

It is my fervent desire that the Public Service Commission represent the consumers of Florida by encouraging individuals 

and small businesses to tnvest in solar energy for Florida. For those of us who have already made the investment, please 

protect our return on capital by maintaining the current net metering rule. This will help me personally, help others 

consider solar for their homes and businesses, and help to reduce the need for further power company infrastructure. 

Please hear the individuals and small businesses of Florida and keep the net metering policy. I have seen the lengths 

that Florida power companies will go to make more money off of the citizens of Florida white touting it as good for us 

when it is not. 

We are the Sunshine State. Let the citizens recoup the investment they have made or may make in the future of our 

state by tapping our namesake, sunshine. I am not alone as Florida citizens overwhelmingly support the current 

successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity 

grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for the citizens of Florida by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Gerald Becker 
Melbourne, FL 32904 
man4allcsides@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jjjherold1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of jacqueline herald <jjjherold1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:19 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
jacqueline herald 
1088 Bent Way Ct Apopka, FL 32703-5850 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tatismorris@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tatiana Morris 

<Tatismorris@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:18 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tatiana Morris 
Delray Beach, FL 33444 
Tatismorris@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mattdren15@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Matt Drennan <mattdren15 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Matt Drennan 
2721 Highlands Vue Pkwy Lakeland, FL 33812-5223 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

arivas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alexander Rivas 
<a rivas@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Alexander Rivas 
3138 Patel Dr Winter Park, FL 32792-8717 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lliherold 1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of jacqueline herald <fljherold 1 

@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
jacqueline herald 
1088 Bent Way Ct Apopka, FL 32703-5850 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dlong@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Darcy Long 
< dlong@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:15 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional. uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Darcy Long 
108 Commerce St Lake Mary, FL 32746-6218 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

zkaisen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Zoe Kaisen 
<zkaisen@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:10 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Zoe Kaisen 
108 Commerce St Ste 105 Lake Mary, FL 32746-6218 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elsy Vathielil 

< elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:09 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elsy Vathielil 
Pompano Beach, FL 33067 
elsyvath@gma ii .com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kdefilippo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristin DeFilippo 

< kdefilippo@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:09 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kristin DeFilippo 
324 Orange Ave Longwood, FL 32750-4265 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cklaney@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cindy Laney 

< cklaney@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:04 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Cindy Laney 
Windermere, FL 34786 
cklaney@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Su~ject: 

rampman43@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jim Vaubel <rampman43 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :01 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Vaubel 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 

rampman43@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rampman43@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Geovani Arias <Rampman43 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the_ start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Geovani Arias 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 
Rampman43@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

blaflorida75@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Becky O'Sullivan <b/aflorida75 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:58 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Becky O'Sullivan 
Pensacola, FL 32504 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elsy Vathielil 

< elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:01 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elsy Vathielil 
Pompano Beach, FL 33067 

elsyvath@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

seagrouch@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julio Martinez 

<seagrouch@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:59 AM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time.to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Julio Martinez 
Summerland Key, FL 33042 

seagrouch@bellsouth.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ramlovely2011@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ram Lovely < ramlovely2011 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:54 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
l support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ram Lovely 
Miami, FL 33124 
ramlovely2011@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

suzmvalencia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Suzanne Valencia 

< suzmvalencia@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:46 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Suzanne Valencia 
410 Lemon Grove Ave West Melbourne, FL 32904-2408 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tomcapozzoli@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Capozzoli 

<tomcapozzoli@everyactioncustom.com> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:43 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Capozzoli 
13726 75th Ave Seminole, FL 33776-3803 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kmugianis89@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Katina Mugianis <kmugianis89 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:47 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Katina Mugianis 
Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nocolorblue@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dan Dansby 

< nocolorblue@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:40 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Solar Priority in the Sunshine State! 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Dansby 
Orlando, FL 32812 
nocolorblue@comcast.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jevorby1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of A Brovey <jevorby1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:39 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
A Brovey 
Naples, FL 34104 
jevorbyl@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

presbarone@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anthony Barone 

< presbarone@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:46 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect Net Metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

Good Day, 

I hope your are staying healthy during this challenging time. 

I am writing you to request that you please keep Florida a leader in solar by preserving net metering. 

I will consider joining the thousands of fellow homeowners who made significant financial investments in our home PV 

solar systems and bringing a lawsuit against the commission and any utilities that have been involved in this effort if this 

change is moved forward. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Anthony Barone 
Naples, FL 34120 
presbarone@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

garyboston@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gary Farner 

< garyboston@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

For me personally, I bought a new house and would like to install solar panels to do my part to save our environment, 

but any legislature that would even consider limiting net metering scares me, makes me question Florida's commitment 

to saving our environment and planet, and makes me wonder if the state will remove any benefits if I install solar 

Sincerely, 
Gary Farner 
7720 Grande Shores Dr Sarasota, FL 34240-2309 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marjcorey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marj Corey 

< marjcorey@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:40 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Marj Corey 
8581 W Peacock Ct Homosassa, FL 34448-5519 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

daniel77@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dan Pupo <daniel77 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:36 PM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Please do right by the our planet's environment. 

Florida's PSC Commissioners will be remembered for your role in the future of our planet. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Pupo 
Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548 

daniel77@cox.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mjaukusa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maris Jaunakais 

< mjaukusa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:34 PM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Maris Jaunakais 
6632 Soaring Eagle Way Sarasota, FL 34241-5212 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

narchibald@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Neil Archibald 

< narchibald@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Neil Archibald 
Wesley Chapel, FL 33543 
na rch iba ld@msn.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

d.a.k.c.1981@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Danielle Kenney-Coats <d.a.k.c.1981 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:27 AM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Danielle Kenney-Coats 
Brooksville, FL 34604 
d.a.k.c.1981@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sirquickwit@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vince I 
< sirquickwit@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:29 AM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Vince I 
129 Oviedo, FL 32765 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

alvera99@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of ALVERA PRITCHARD <alvera99 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :09 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVJD-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
ALVERA PRITCHARD 
120 W San Marino Dr Miami Beach, FL 33139-1130 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

delta1014@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Pacheco <delta1014 

@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:22 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joshua Pacheco 
Valrico, FL 33596 
delta1014@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jaycejimenez97@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jayce Jimenez <jaycejimenez97 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jayce Jimenez 
1501 Orchid Ave Winter Park, FL 32789-5649 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jthcu12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jonathan Thomas <jthcu12 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Thomas 
Tampa, FL 33617 
jthcu12@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

felipechristophe1997@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Felipe Christophe 

<felipechristophe1997@everyactioncustom.com> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:19 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many ofthese jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Felipe Christophe 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 

felipechristophe1997@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

pat.grierson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Grierson 

< pat.grierson@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:19 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

We need to be a state that promotes natural energy resources and this needs to be a priority! We have neglected this 

long enough. I support policies that make the use of solar power feasible and in the long run, will bring the cost of these 

technologies down through market driven principals. 

I know a little about this, we need to be moving towards a new energy future for jobs and energy security. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Grierson 
3596 Idle Hour Dr Orlando, FL 32822-3036 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dbergamini0S50@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doris Bergamini 
< dberga min i0S50@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Doris Bergamini 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 
dbergamini0S50@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

OMANFL@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of PHILIP DAY 

< 0 MAN Fl@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:17 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
PHILIP DAY 

Sarasota, FL 34231 
OMANFL@COMCAST.NET 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kurtinthemiddle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kurtis Mohr 

< kurtinthemiddle@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:17 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians· to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kurtis Mohr 
Orlando, FL 32819 
kurtinthemiddle@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sarahcannon22@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Cannon <sarahcannon22 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Cannon 
7540 75th Way N Pinellas Park, FL 33781-2817 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

e1izabethtripp2424@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Tripp 

< el iza bethtripp2424@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:17 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Tripp 
Millbrook, AL 36054 
elizabethtripp2424@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

omanfl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of PHILIP DAY 

<omanfl@everyactioncustom.com> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:16 AM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
PHILIP DAY 

Sarasota, FL 34231 

omanfl@comcast.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

agoinden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alain Goinden 

< agoinden@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Alain Goinden 
1821 Windsor Dr Winter Park, FL 32789-2770 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sandi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Van Buskirk 
<sandi@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:15 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Van Buskirk 
Stuart, FL 34997 
sandi@softwaresynergy.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tombrown417@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Brown <tombrown417 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:13 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

I am a proud owner of a photovoltaic array on my roof. Far and away the most common question I get from friends 

semi-interested in putting solar on their own roof is- "how long does it take to recoup the investment." I would've put 

the solar on my roof even if there were no net metering in place- but I am a fierce environmentalist who worries about 

what life will be like for my kids and future generations. The reality though is that so many will not consider it unless the 

excess energy generated gets them some money back. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Brown 
Ocala, FL 34471 
tombrown417@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

patd.news11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patrick Deabenderfer <patd.news11 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:14 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
To Whom It May Concern, I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 

2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Patrick Deabenderfer 
Satellite Beach, FL 32937 

patd.news11@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cec79000@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicolas Bigosinski <cec79000 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

We are getting ready to install solar panels and no one should tell me that I cannot generate my own electricity on my 

own property. 
It is already enough that the greedy power companies have limited the amount of power I can generate on my own by 

forcing me to carry a ridiculous liability insurance amount. 

Furthermore, as we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the 

time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in 

clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nicolas Bigosinski 
Casselberry, FL 32730 
cec79000@laposte.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sarahmridley@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Gal 

<sarahmridley@everyactioncustom.com> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:12 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Gal 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
sarahmridley@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

new3d@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rene Velez 

< new3d@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:12 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

We must think of future generations and the Florida we are leaving them. Corporate profit cannot take precedence over 

the public good. Please do the right thing and do not change the net metering rules. 

Sincerely, 
Rene Velez 
Jacksonville, FL 32225 
new3d@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

darkangel.redeemed@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicholas Smith 

< da rkangel.redeemed@everyactio ncusto m.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:11 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nicholas Smith 
Deltona, FL 32738 
da rka ngel.redeemed@gmaii.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lisymartinez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Arelis Martinez 

< lisymartinez@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:10 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Arelis Martinez 
Ocoee, FL34761 
lisyma rti nez@aoI.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

William Reighard <William.Reighard.393154279@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :28 AM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis. began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
William Reighard 
3 616 Hartland Dr 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert McLean < Robert.Mclean.362873641@p2a.co > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:25 AM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Robert McLean 
13 731 Riverpath Grove Dr 
Orlando, FL 32826 

1 




